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HOME CARE/HOME SUPPORT PROGRAM EXPERIENCING 

STAFFING SHORTAGE 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s (MCA) Home Care/Home Support Program is 

experiencing a staffing shortage for the time period of April 18th - April 28th. Home 

Care/Home Support will have limited PSWs and nurses available during this time.  

Due to the staffing shortage, scheduled home visits may be delayed or have to be 

rescheduled. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause our clients. Home 

Care/Home Support is doing everything possible to ensure our clients' needs are met with 

limited staffing. Please have patience with the Home Care/Home Support staff if you are 

experiencing a delay in your scheduled home visit as PSWs and nurses may experience 

unanticipated extended travel times in between clients.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Home Care/Home Support 

Program at 613-575-2341 ext. 1069 or ext. 1064. 


